
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 12, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase School Buses - 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of school buses from Holland Bus Company, Holland, Michigan for a cost of 
$744,195. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase of six buses is a planned purchase from the 2021 Bond in order to keep 
the District’s buses up to date. The Transportation Department is recommending three 
77-passenger propane buses and three 77-passenger gasoline buses.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
 
PF/ko 


